
What’s Developing 

 

 It’s getting close to pheasant hunting season, and the Eureka Community Development 

Company is helping to welcome hunters to Eureka in cooperation with Eureka businesses. 

 ECDC applied for, and received, a grant from the SD Department of Tourism in the form 

of Rooster Rush t-shirts. These are being distributed free of charge to local businesses to be worn 

opening weekend and any other time during pheasant season.  

 Businesses that received t-shirts last year are asked to have their employees wear those 

again this year. Shirts are available for those who did not receive one last year, cannot find it, 

their size changed, or they have become employed since last year. 

 Businesses that are in direct contact with hunters have been notified that the t-shirts are 

available.  

 If your business was not contacted or you forgot to contact the ECDC office with the 

sizes needed, please do it as soon as possible. A limited supply was received from the grant.  

 Wanda Jundt  


